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Notice to Skippers no. 11/2023 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 

2625 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of 

Laws of 2022, item 1097 and item 2642), the State Water Holding Polish Waters Regional Water 

Management Board in Białystok informs that: 

due to low water levels, from June 13, 2023 it closes the Narew waterway at km 150+457 because 

of the closure of 3 sections of the weir at ENERGA S.A power station in Ostrołęka. Passage of vessels 

through the weir is not possible. 

Please take extra care within the structure and observe the no-passing signs (A.1) displayed. At the 

same time, we would like to inform you that Notice to Skippers no 10/2023 is no longer valid. 

Further information on shipping conditions within the weir will be provided in separate Notices to 

Skippers. 

For more information on shipping conditions, please contact from Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 

3 p.m., the Ostrołęka Water Authority by calling the number +48 29 764 20 96 or consult the news 

published on the website: bialystok.wody.gov.pl in the "Notices to Skippers" tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


